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It is with a heavy heart that I share my decision to step down from the Douglas Downtown
Development Authority. My final meeting will be on August 27th.
 
Serving on the DDA has been a truly rewarding experience, and I’ve greatly enjoyed
working alongside such a dedicated and passionate team. However, as I begin a new
professional role on September 2nd, I will no longer be able to commit the time and
attention this volunteer position deserves.
 
Thank you for the opportunity to contribute to our downtown’s growth and vibrancy. I’m
grateful for the connections and experiences I’ve gained during my time with the DDA, and I
look forward to seeing the continued progress of the team.
 
Thank you,
Allie
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